
Dear Friend in Crime Prevention, 
 
On behalf of the National Crime Prevention Council (NCPC), I wanted to personally invite you to NCPC’s 
newly revised campus crime prevention training that we are conducting in conjunction with the Public 
Safety Department of McGill University in Montreal, Quebec, Canada, November 10-12, 2015.  
 
This is a first-rate program that will arm you with the tools you need to  
• Prevent sexual crimes, stalking, and other violence and assaults 
• Reduce alcohol and drug use 
• Curb campus theft and vandalism 
• Employ community oriented policing 
• Apply crime prevention through environmental design (CPTED) principles 
• Foster an environment of respect, diversity and public awareness throughout your campus 
 
Led by Lee Struble, a former campus safety director and chair of the IACLEA Crime Prevention 
Committee, this is a must-attend for anyone involved in campus crime prevention and safety. 
 
But you need to hurry! Seating is limited, the early-bird rate closes September 30th. 
 
Please visit the registration website by clicking on the link below. We hope to see you and your 
colleagues there! 
 
Hosted by the Campus Public Safety Department of McGill University 
November 10-12, 2015 
Montreal, Quebec 
Canada 
Campus Registration Link for McGill University Canada 
 
 
Simone Greene 
Administrative Assistant  
National Crime Prevention Council 
1201 Connecticut Avenue, NW, Suite 200 
Washington, DC 20036-2636 
Phone: 202-770-2061 
Fax: 202-296-1356 
Website: www.ncpc.org 
Facebook | Twitter | YouTube 
 
Get Real About Intellectual Property Theft. View the latest TV spot in our Campaign To Prevent 
Intellectual Property Theft. 
 
 
 


